
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item B 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion of options to purchase a replacement or repair 

the Public Works Brining Truck. 
 
The Brining Truck engine has failed and Administrator Wisnefske is looking for some 
direction from the Board on whether replacement of the current truck, or repair would be 
the better option for the Town to pursue. 
 
Administrator Wisnefske will be at the meeting for further discussion and questions. 
 
DISCUSSION ITEM ONLY – NO ACTION TO BE TAKEN 
 
Should you have any questions related to this information, please feel free to call or e-
mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


